

2014, Administrator Report

Unfortunately we cancelled our RCD & TCCD Annual Meeting and Workshop on March 21st, due to lack of RSVP and weather. We will be looking at rescheduling for June. We should have better luck with speakers that we were hoping to have in March as well. The first week of June might be the best time.

I attended two workshops in Miles City this week. The first was on Water Rights, organized by the Montana Water Course. It was very informative and hands on learning exploring Montana Water Rights and records on the Montana DNRC website. The second was an Administrator training for new and veteran administrators. Time ran short and I was not able to give my presentation on our Newsletter and they are hoping to plan another one in the future to include the items we didn't address.

The no till drill tire has been fixed. We will be getting a late start due to the weather but all of our producers have always worked well and cooperation between them has kept things running smoothly in the past. All contracts have been mailed out to everyone scheduled to use the drill at this time. I have updated the website and added a calendar of events that also included no till drill user signups so that people can go and look to see who has it before or after they do. The calendar is connected to a google calendar I set up for the district, any workshops or events you would like to see added please feel free to let me know.

Trees are scheduled to be delivered the last week of April, weather dependent. Conservation Days, Arbor Days and fishing Days are all coming up in April and May.

Bobbi